March 23, 2022 - Okta compromise

On March 22, 2022, Okta, a major provider of access management systems, disclosed that its platform
may have been the target of a cyberattack in January 2022 and that some customers may have been
affected. Cambium Networks confirms that we do not use Okta as part of our authentication services or
another capacity and do not believe this incident impacts our systems. We continue to monitor the
events closely as part of our vulnerability management process.

Updates will be posted to http://www.cambiumnetworks.com/security as additional information
becomes available.




